
 

 
 

 

 

DECLARATION  

 

CONCERNING PROPOSALS RELATED TO THE SOLUTION OF 

THE PROBLEM OF NAGORNO-KARABAKH 

 

The Baltic Assembly, 

expressing concern over the persistence of regional conflicts in the Southern Caucasus;  

supporting a peaceful solution of the problem of Nagorno-Karabakh based on the main 

norms and principles of international law;   

emphasising the principles of non-use of force and territorial integrity in accordance 

with norms of international law,   

expresses hope that Armenia and Azerbaijan will, in the nearest future, manage to find 

the solution acceptable to both sides;  

supports the efforts of the OSCE Minsk Group towards a peaceful settlement of the 

crisis on the basis of the principles, commitments, and provisions of the OSCE;  

supports the efforts of the EU Member States and other countries to solve the problem 

through peaceful dialogue. 

 

 

 

 

Vilnius, 28 November 2009   


